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 Top 10 Reasons to  

submit a NEAFCS Webinar Proposal 
Misty Harmon (OH), Past-Chair, Webinar Committee 

 

1. You’re doing great work, why not share it with your 

colleagues?  

Really, we WANT to hear about great programs across the 

country so we can replicate or use them in our state! 

2. Provide your fellow NEAFCS members with a 

professional development opportunity. 

Can we have TOO many opportunities to increase our 

professional capability? 

3. Webinars are National. Peer. Reviewed. Presentations. 

These look REALLY good on your dossier or vita, especially when you 

apply for promotion! 

4. You don’t have to leave your office. 

Hello…business up top…leggings/PJ’s/sweatpants down below! 

5. You can partner with others from anywhere in the country/world. 

It’s FUN to develop a presentation and present it with a friend/colleague! 

6. Requires no additional funding. 

Let’s face it, money is tight, so this is a BIG deal! 

7. The national office handles all the behind-the-scenes logistics, 

and they promote your webinar. 

You just need a reliable connection and a basic understanding of Zoom! 

8. You don’t have to compete with other presentations for attendees 

like at conferences. 

Only show in town = more potential attendees! 

9. You can reappropriate the webinar content for other uses! 

Why not get as much bang for your buck as you can! 

10. The Webinar Subcommittee wants you to submit so we have 

things to review! 

We enjoy seeing your great work and sharing it with members, so submit 

a webinar proposal! 
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